
February 17,1997 

Ms. Blanco S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

We recently received correspondence regarding missing, BellSouth provided 
confidential documents from Docket Number 
addressed to Ms. Nancy White using an Atlanta, Georgia address. 

This letter is to again inform you that all correspondence is to be addressed to our 
Tallahassee Office as follows: 

Your correspondence was 

Nancy B. White 
J. Phillip Carver, Esquire 
c/o Nancy H. Sims 
BellSouth 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
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T e a s e  make sure your records reflect this request immediately. Thank you. 
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